
BULLDOG BULLETINBULLDOG BULLETIN

UPCOMING
EVENTS

OCTOBER 23 -27TH 

October 31st 
@9:15 am Halloween Parade

November 3rd Sushi Lovers Hot
Lunch

November 10th
11 am Remembrance Day Assembly
Parents are welcome to attend.

November 15th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences
Early Dismissal at 12 pm 

November 17th Dairy Queen Hot
Lunch

November 24th HiFive Chicken Hot
Lunch

October 25-27th
Camp Summit

for Grade 6 students

October 27th
Spirit Wear Orders due

We  noticed that there are quite a lot of
double parking happening at the parking
lot recently, some cars are making U turn

in a tight space while the children are
walking in the parking lot. Also, some

parents may not understand the use of the
drop off zone, I notie some cars just park

there regularly but there is no driver inside
the ca.

Parking reminder
If you are dropping off or 

picking up your child, please 
wait for them in the car.

Also, avoid double parking
and making u-turns in the parking lot.

Both are dangerous moves
when children walk through the lot.

Halloween costumes

“Trick or Treat” Others with Respect.

Halloween should and needs to be fun; however,
we need to be aware that celebrating Halloween
needs to be fun for all. It is important to keep in
mind that we need to be sensitive to groups that
have been marginalized through mimicry and
cultural appropriation during Halloween and
other ‘dress up’ events. 
It’s good to keep in mind that the following are
NOT Costumes: 

 
RACE (black face/brown face)
CULTURE (Indigenous regalia/dreadlocks)
RELIGIOUS FAITH (religious
figures/gods/saints/gurus/hijab)
GENDER (gender switching for humour or to
mock)
TRAUMA (hangman’s noose/weapons)

Please, do not send your children with masks or
accessories that are meant to represent weapons
or that feature blood/gore. This is frightening for
younger students and we want all students to
enjoy the excitement of the day. 



DIEFENBAKER
SPIRIT WEAR
ONLINE STORE

SEE THE LINK ON THE DIEFENBAKER
SCHOOL WEBSITE

OPEN: UNTIL OCTOBER 27TH

DELIVERIES WILL BE MADE BY:
NOVEMBER 17TH

 



Cross Country Fun Run 2023
Congratulations to all our runners

who braved the rains and the cold temperatures
and ran their best effort.  You were inspiring!!

Congratulations to Owen Davis who won the Grade 6 category run!



First October Bake Sale was a delicious success!
Thank you for your generosity and early Halloween

creativity in supporting our school.



Volleyball Season is on!

Grade 6 and 7 students began
their practices at lunch in the

gym. 
Game schedule is now set for

October and November.

Big thank you to our coaches: Mr.
Pantaleo, Mr. Kerby and

Mr. Martyniuk for not only
instilling great skills in our

students but also outstanding
sportsmanship, kindness and

care for other players. 



Volleyball season
Game schedule:

Games begin at 3 pm

October 16th at Homma
October 18th vs Homma at Diefenbaker
October 24th vs Westwind at Diefenbaker
November 7th at Dixon
November 14th vs Byng at Dief
November 16th at Byng
November 21st vs Steves at Dief
November 28th at Steves
November 30th at Westwind

If you are driving other students, please fill out the Parent
Volunteer Driver form in the main office. Thank you.  See you there! 


